
 
 
 
October 18, 2017 
 
Dear Sixth Grade Students and Parents of Sixth Grade Students, 
 
We hope you are as excited as we are about the upcoming trip to the McCall Outdoor Science School in 
McCall, Idaho!  This week-long experience gives sixth grade students a tremendous opportunity to 
engage in authentic environmental science projects in the field. 
 
MOSS camp is right around the corner (January 29-February 1, 2018) and we wanted to make sure 
everyone has the most current information about the trip.  Below we have listed some important points 
to keep in mind. 
 
Dates:  We will leave Lowell at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, January 29, and will return between 2:00 

and 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 1, 2018. 
Cost: The cost per student is $250.  Parent chaperons are free.  Payment is due by Monday, 

January 15, 2018 and partial scholarship applications due by Friday, December 1, 2017. 
Fund-raisers: We will be doing two fund-raisers over the next few weeks: 

 Students will sell Papa Murphy’s cards.  Each card sold will earn them $4 toward 
the cost. 

 We will have one bake sale: November 7, Election Day.  Home-baked or store-
bought goods are both acceptable, all packaged to sell for $1.   

 Bingo Night in early December (date TBD). 
 Wine Yoga Night, Friday, January 19,2018 

Proceeds will be shared among students who participate. We will also be encouraging 
students to do individual fundraising such as yard cleanup and babysitting. 

Supplies: A list of supplies is in your packet.  If you need help locating any items, please let us 
know immediately. 

Enrollment: All students must be enrolled by December 1, 2018.  If you have not enrolled your child, 
please do so immediately.  You may register online at https://moss.uidaho.edu/. If you 
need help enrolling your child, ask his/her teacher.  We can help you on a school 
computer. 

Medication:   All students taking medications need to contact our nurse, Tina Blood, to coordinate 
meds for the week.  Please fill out the attached medical form. 

 
Please help us plan for MOSS camp by completing and returning the attached MOSS Status Form. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Marcie Kowalczyk 
Dr. Adria David  

https://moss.uidaho.edu/


MOSS Status Form 
10/18/17 

 
 

Student Name: ________________________ Parent Name______________________________ 
 

Enrollment Status 
 

_____I have already enrolled my child 
 
_____I will enroll my child before 12/01/17 
 
_____My child will not be attending MOSS 
 

Payment Status 
 

_____I have already paid. 
 
_____I will pay the total of $250 
 
_____I will pay $______ of the cost, and my child will participate in fund-raisers to earn the 

rest. 
 
_____My child will participate in fund-raisers to earn the entire cost of $250. 
 
 

Chaperon Status 
 
_____I would like to chaperon the following nights.  Chaperons are free.  A background check is 
required.  Contact Steve Rosendin at steve.rosendin@boiseschools.org or 854-4086 to 
schedule an appointment. 
 
 
_____Monday  _____Tuesday  _____Wednesday _____Thursday 
 
_____I will drive my own car and can carry supplies. 
 
_____I will drive my own car 
 
_____I will ride the bus 
 
 

mailto:steve.rosendin@boiseschools.org

